CCCS Parents Support Group

November 3¢, 2016

A great big shout out to Glen, Margo and all the volunteers for putting
on a fantastic Halloween Dance!

Everything worked out well and most importantly, the kids had a blast!

 undraising

AR]’ 0({ The children will be doing a Christmas Card in art class, which
EAHBS k g‘tﬂm can be transformed into a professionally done card and
by available for purchase. Your child’s sample and order form
will be heading home in November.

F ndSCri p Can’t think of what to get someone for Christmas, well get

: them a gift card and on top of that, support the PSG. The
Where Shopplng order form was attached to the October 20" newsletter
fundraising! and is due back on the November 25%.
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Christmas doesn’t get any sweeter than this. The catalogue
and ordering instructions have been sent home with the
children. If you can’t find it, no worries, just go to
www.purdysgpp.com and follow the instructions to login.
Our group code is 23043. Feel free to pass this info on to
friends and families, the more the merrier! The orders will
CHOCOLATES be ready for pickup on Dec 9.

Please don’t feel compelled to participate in these fundraising ideas, if they don’t
work for you and your family but please do feel compelled in supporting the PSG by
alternative means, such as volunteering your time and/or donating with cash or
cheque. If you donate $20 or more, you will receive a tax receipt. Please make the
cheque out Christ Church Cathedral School Educational Society, mark PSG in the
memo section and drop it off in the office. Every little bit helps!

F‘QPR

UPCOMING EVENTS!

\ PSG MEETING THURSDAY NOVEMBER 3*°

eeting’ 7:00PM AT THE PENNY FARTHING
onight! ALL PARENTS WELCOME!
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The much-anticipated annual Christmas Potluck Dinner is scheduled for Friday
December 9t™. Mark your calendars and keep an eye out for further information.



